
 

 

 

Friday 14th December 2018 

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 17th December Trip to the Pantomime  

Tuesday 18th December Christmas Lunch 

 Carol Singing 6pm 

Thursday 20th December Christmas parties 

Friday 21st December Christingle Service 2pm 

End of Term 2 

Monday 7th January Term 3 Begins 

Wednesday 9th January Y2 & Y5 Swimming 

 

 

Whole School Pantomime Trip 

We are looking forward to watching Dick Whittington on 

Monday 17th December. We will be leaving school at 12.30pm 

and returning at approximately 4pm. 

Christmas Lunch 

Christmas Lunch will be served to those who have ordered it on 

Tuesday 18th December and I am sure that the Farm Kitchen 

will not disappoint us. 

   

Carol Singing in the Community 

Tuesday 18th December 2018 - 6pm onwards 

Caythorpe Primary School Carol Singers will be out and about 

in the village spreading festive cheer on Tuesday 18th 

December. If you would like to join us for some ‘Festive Fun’ 

then please come along to one of the following ‘Singing Spots’: 

Kings Hill Green – 6:00pm     Residential Home – 6:20pm 

The Red lion – 6:35pm           Waggon & Horses – 6:45pm 

            

Christmas Parties 

Christmas parties will take place on Thursday 20th December. 

Party food lists are on classroom doors and we would be 

grateful if you could sign up to bring something in or 

email/phone the office.  The children will not need a packed 

lunch that day and there will be no hot meals.  The children 

are welcome to come to school in their party clothes but 

please make sure they have a warm coat and sensible shoes. 

 

Christingle Service 

Our Christingle Service will be held on Friday 21st December 

at 2pm, in church.  It would be lovely if Parents/Carers are 

able to join us in church for this special occasion.  

If any Parents are able to help us walk the children to church, 

then please let your child’s class teacher or Mrs Madge know. 

We will be lighting candles in church so please ensure that 

your child’s hair is tied back if they have long hair. 

Parents are welcome to take their children home straight 

after the service.  Any children not collected will be 

supervised back to school until the end of the day. 

 

 

 

 

Bag 2 School 

Bag 2 School is a company that specialises in good quality 

second hand clothing that can be reused. We have arranged a 

collection from Caythorpe School on Thursday 31st January 

2019 so if you are having a clear out over Christmas please save 

any unwanted clothing, shoes, hats, belts, handbags, ties and 

soft toys. All bags are weighed on collection and the school is 

paid by the total weight collected. We will be sending bags out 

to be filled out after Christmas but any bags are fine and the 

more the better! 

 

 

 

Swimming After Christmas 

Year 2 & Year 5 will be going swimming after Christmas. Their 

first lesson will be Wednesday 9th January. Each session costs 

£3 which can be paid weekly or it is £18 for the first half 

term. 

 

 

Thank you to all the staff and children for their amazing 

Christmas Performances. Everyone worked extremely hard to 

ensure that all children could take part in their class show and 

put on a great performance. The singing, dancing, scenery 

narrating and acting was superb. Many thanks to all the parents 

for providing the fantastic costumes and coming along to 

watch! 
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